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Hello!

You are invited to participate in a research study. This study will help us understand your 
knowledge and beliefs about climate change as an issue of sustainability. While participating 
may not benefit you directly, it will help us better understand how Kean can become a more 
sustainable university. 

Your participation is completely anonymous. Your name, email, and IP address will not be 
automatically recorded. You do not have to participate in this optional research. You can simply 
choose not to take part. Declining to participate will not negatively impact your grade in any 
class. You are free to leave the study at any time, without penalty to you. 

The online survey takes about 15 minutes to complete. There are four parts. You may begin the 
survey, stop, and restart at any time. You may only take this survey once.

 Dr. Shebitz (dshebitz@kean.edu)

 Dr. Woodruff (kwoodruf@kean.edu)

Consent



Link

https://ku.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0H8wVyahpyvl2Pc

